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Vote by Mail is accurate, and efficient and accessible for everyone. I have lived in 

other states where you have to go in and vote in person on election day and I have 

stood in line for HOURS waiting to vote. Vote by Mail has worked well for decades 

here. Why get rid of something that works? I always have to work in Election Day, 

and I work 10 hour shifts. Is election day going to paid state holiday now?  


